
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
All About Abbey Church 

 
We are looking forward to meeting you when you come to our Family Meal and 
Activities.  Below is some more information about us and what we do so you can 
have a better idea of what the session will look like on the day. 
 
Who are we? 
You will meet some of these adults when you come along: 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hi, I’m Andrew.  I like 
fun and games, so 
looking forward to lots 
at HAF. 

 

Hi, I’m Abby.  I do the CABs/phone/email 
bookings, register you when you come in. 
learning your names!  I sometimes do 
crafts and sometimes crazy games/dance!  

Most of our 
volunteers will 
wear 
Neighbourhood 
Chaplains polo 
shirts and 
lanyards or blue 
Abbey Church 
t-shirts.  

 

Hi, I’m Tricia, and you 
may find me welcoming 
you and letting you know 
what’s happening 
through the day! 

Hi, I’m David and you may see me 
helping keep people safe (e.g. in the car 
park) or helping with equipment.  I like 
helping people. 

 
As well as all the adults pictured here and on the next page, you may 
see some of our church teenagers helping us help you with crafts or 
sports  - they’re a good team!  

 



 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Neighbourhood Chaplains and our other volunteers at Abbey Church like to 
welcome children with their parents/carers to HAF and other activities to enjoy 
being creative and having fun together. We care about our local community 
and are involved in helping people directly as well as helping people find the 
help they need to live healthier lives. 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi, I’m Kim and you may see me helping in 
the kitchen or sitting listening to people. 

 

Hi, I’m Ken.    
Hilary and I enjoy 
meeting children 
and families and 
we help with all 
sorts of things at 
HAF.  

 Hi, I’m Hilary 

 
 

Hi, I’m Claire, 
and I’m getting 
a craft ready for 
you! Look 
forward to 
meeting you!  

 

Hi, I’m Linda.  Jill and I are usually busy 
cooking delicious food for you in the 
kitchen. You may have met us doing crafts 
at summer HAF.  

 Hi, I’m Jill 

 Hi, I’m Julia and I help with many things at HAF, like food 
and games and checking everyone is safe. 



 
 
  

 
Where are we? 
 
Heron Primary School on Heron Way, Abbeydale is where we will be for our activity 
session.  We usually do crafts and some other activities in the Jubilee Hall  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
and on the playground, and have lunch in the main hall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Accessibility Information 
 
- There are safe, walking and cycling routes to Heron School, the number 2 bus 

stops near the school entrance and the number 8 bus stops on Abbeymead 
Avenue at the Turmut Hoer, about 15 minutes walk from the school so we 
encourage you to walk, cycle or use public transport if possible; 
 

- There is some parking at the school site for those who have to drive 
 
- Heron School is fully accessible, being step-free and with disabled-access toilets 

 
- We will have a small room where parents can sit to feed babies or take children 

with SEND to sit quietly or spend time in the sensory tent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
  

What will we be doing? 
 
Below is an outline of what our day will look like: 
 

Time Activity 
10.30am Welcome and choice of 

(a) Crafts: (1) card/ribbon woven mini Easter baskets  
(2) Painting and assembling wood Easter-themed tealight 
holders 

(b) (Weather-permitting) games outdoor on playground\ 
(3) Spring colouring and folding picture 

11.30am Snacks: chopped fruit 
 
15 minute dramatized Easter story 
Optional indoor fun exercise to “Go Noodle “ videos 
 

12:45am 2 course cooked lunch served in the main hall: 
(i) Sausage, onion and bean casserole with potato croquettes; 
(ii) Brief outdoor team games (weather permitting) while main 

hall is cleared 
About 
2pm 

Lively party games in the main hall to finish the session 

  
 
 
If we have to change anything, we will let you know at the start of the day. 
 
If you still have any questions about the activity, you can contact Abby our 
administrator by using the details below: 
Email: office@abbeychurch.net 
Telephone: 07788 110602 
Social Media:https://www.facebook.com/abbeychurch/ 
 
If you have any questions or worries during the day, 

 Tricia and Abby 
 will be there to help you 
 
 
 
 

 
Now you know who we are we would love to get to know you better. If you would find 
it helpful, you can fill out the ‘All About Me’ form in the link below.  This will let us 
know how best to welcome you on the day: 
 

http://forms.gloucestershire.gov.uk/AllAboutMe 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you in person and having fun! 


